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(Mr. Pérez Novoa, Cuba)

attention to the forthcoming conclusion of the negotiating process on the
convention, and we promoted the idea of informing the permanent representatives
of our region which are not members of the Conference of the specific features
of the evolving text. However, we consider that this is not enough given the
imminence of the early conclusion of the convention and our interest in its
gaining maximum participation. We suggest that the secretariat of the
Conference on Disarmament should immediately initiate a wide-ranging process
of information and clarification for the benefit of permanent representatives
of Governments which are non-members of the Conference on Disarmament on the
"rolling text" of the convention so as to enable them to sign the convention
immediately once it is concluded.

Allow me in conclusion to reiterate that it is our most heartfelt desire
that the impetus currently enjoyed by the negotiations on chemical weapons,
after long years of stagnationm, should not only be crowned by success as soon
as possible, but also that it should extend sooner rather than later to all
the other items on the agenda of the Conference.
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Mﬁ;.AZIKIHE (Nigeria):

... As this year's session draws to a close, it is only natural that we take
stock of our efforts and relate them to the anticipation with which it began.
The first part of my statement this morning will be devoted to chemical
weapons. We find most encouraging the positive spirit of cooperation that has
generally prevailed in the negotiations. Already, both the United States and
the Soviet Union had last year reached an agreement to stop the production of
chemical weapons. My delegation welcomes the timely initiative of the

United States in resolving the two key issues that had created obstacles to
our negotiations in the past. We note with satisfaction their unconditional
commitment to the destruction of all their chemical weapons stocks and
facilities within 10 years of entry into force of the convention. We believe
that this willingness to accommodate differing views is a hopeful sign towards
resolving other thorny issues in the "rolling text'".

(continued)




